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December 4, 2023
Clients and friends,

We are excited to announce that LeTort Trust headquarters will be relocating from Camp Hill to
Mechanicsburg. The move is scheduled to take place during the weekend of December 15th-16th, with
our first day of business scheduled for Monday December 18th, 2023, at our new address, 900 Bent
Creek Boulevard Mechanicsburg, PA 17050.

While we have loved our current location and have enjoyed sharing it with our clients over the past 25+
years, we have simply outgrown it. Our new building will provide much needed working space for our
growing team and will remain a welcoming place for our clients and friends to visit.

As we navigate through this transitional phase, we want to assure you that our teams have put a
comprehensive plan in place, and we are confident that there will be no disruptions to services during
this period.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We look forward
to welcoming you at our new space.

Best,
The LeTort Trust Team




